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Site Walk Notice 
Thursday, November 20, 2014 

3:30 PM 
Proposed Construction of Running Track at Oyster 

River High School 
_____________________________ 

 
On Thursday, November 20, 2014, at 3:30 PM the Durham Conservation 
Commission will hold a site walk at the Oyster River High School regarding the 
proposal for the construction of a 400-meter running track and synthetic turf field in 
the location of the existing soccer field, construction of a 1,000-seat bleacher 
system, reconstruction of the baseball field and softball field, and construction of site 
lighting. 
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Tel:  (603) 868-5571 
Fax:  (603) 868-5572 

 
 


	DURHAM CONSERVATION COMMISSION
	Site Walk Notice
	Thursday, November 20, 2014
	3:30 PM
	TOWN OF DURHAM

